
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I l l  
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

MAY 0 4 2007 

Susan J. Murphy 
Director Purchasing Resources 
Brim Healthcare 
105 Westwood Place 
Suite 300 
Brentwood, TN 37027 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 

In the NRC Form 314, “Certificate of Disposition of Materials” dated, April 10, 2007, 
you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and indicated that you wished 
to terminate your NRC radioactive material license. The NRC staff has reviewed your 
final status surveys and based on its review, has concluded that all licensable 
radioactive material has been removed from your facility. 

Based on these conclusions no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC 
regulated material is required. Your facility is suitable for unrestricted use and NRC 
license number 13-32277-01 is hereby terminated. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter 
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s 
document system (ADAMS). The NRC’s document system is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at httr>://www.nrc.qov/readina-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading 
Room). 

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9839. 

Sincerely, 

2dA~~77r , -P7$2 -=<-i J c s  ..c/L’. . u-/, 
William P. Reichhold 
Mate rials Licensing Branch 
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